
[OBVERSE] 

 

[Printed letterhead: 

Union Bank of Canada 

(Head Office) 

Quebec] 

 

July 11th 1898 

 

[Meprs?] 

  Small & McNeely 

   Barristers [to?] 

    Carleton Place, Ont 

 

Dear Sirs, 

  I have received your letter of the 7th [inst?] and have to thank you for the 

information given regarding the business we might secure if we open a Branch at 

Carleton Place. I also note your desire to be appointed Solicitor of the Branch 

should we open one, and have written our [Mr?] Forrest to secure suitable premises 

if possible. 

 

       Yours truly, 

       E.E. Webb [G.M.?] 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

[REVERSE] 

 

 

[in pencil, underlined] 

re Union Bank 

 


